
About the project
We are delivering a car park upgrade at Belgrave Station.

The priorities for the project include:

•	 a new multi-deck car park

•	 improving access to the station for people of all 
abilities

•	 upgrading the bus interchange 

•	 improving wayfinding through the precinct

This project is part of the Victorian Government’s  
$60 million commitment to provide more than 2,000 new 
and upgraded car parking spaces across Victoria.
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Our commitment to you
We will be open to feedback from local community and 
stakeholders as the project develops. 

We invite your input into what you want to see happen 
in the precinct to ensure we get the design right in this 
important location. 

VicTrack and its project partners will work closely with 
you to minimise impacts during construction.

For more information contact us at  
projects@victrack.com.au
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The process
This is an important project and we need to take time to 
properly plan.  

We are in the early stages of the planning process, building 
an understanding of the views and needs of community 
and stakeholders. 

In the next few months, we will begin site assessments, 
environmental and safety investigations to better 
understand the site conditions. We will also consult with 
expert engineers, architects and transport stakeholders.

Next year we will develop a concept design and seek 
feedback from the broader Belgrave community.

Community feedback will help inform the development of 
a reference design.  A reference design is used to apply for 
permits and to inform detailed design and construction.

We will keep you and the community informed as the 
project progresses. Visit victrack.com.au for more 
information.

Project milestones
Funding committed

Stakeholder engagement begins

Technical and environmental assessment

Concept design

Community consultation begins

Community feedback report

Reference design

Permit approvals process

Design and construct tender process

Detailed design

Construction

Commissioning
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